


Dear IPAA Member,

The Independent Petroleum Association of America team and I are excited to welcome you 
to San Antonio, TX. IPAA’s 94th Annual Meeting will be a unique opportunity to Connect, 
Cultivate and Communicate with national speakers, policymakers, industry experts and fellow 
IPAA members. It’s you, our members, who make our association’s work possible and we’re 
grateful to have you here this week in Texas.  

Ninety-four years ago, a group of independent producers, concerned about the protection 
of their interests, founded IPAA in Colorado Springs.  Today, IPAA continues its strong 
and successful advocacy efforts for America’s natural oil and natural gas industry. in this 
tumultuous time, it’s my belief that the association’s efforts are needed now more than ever.

IPAA companies have gone farther than ever imagined.  New technologies and innovative 
minds have heralded a new energy renaissance that has strengthened the nation’s economy, 
national security and the environment.  

But our industry remains under attack. IPAA leads the way against bad legislation and 
regulation – including damaging federal taxes, hydraulic fracturing, emissions and permitting 
rules.  Our efforts have also seen major victories – the rise of not only LNG exports, but also 
crude oil exports and record levels of production, especially here in the Lone Star State.

This week in San Antonio, we have a great agenda for you, including: 
• Ken Hersh, President and CEO of the George W. Bush Presidential Center and 

co-founder of NGP Energy Capital Management 
• Industry giant Harold Hamm, founder and executive chairman of Continental Resources
• A crisis communications led by FTI Consulting
• “Market Opportunities and Uncertainties” – an insightful panel organized by IPAA Capital 

Markets Chairman David Baggett, Founder and Managing Director of Opportune
• Energy issues on Capitol Hill
• A panel on the regulatory headwinds facing the industry, including methane regulation 

and fees
• And more!

Please don’t hesitate to contact a member of the IPAA staff if you have any questions, 
concerns or comments.  We appreciate your feedback. 

And, as always, thank you for your support.  IPAA would not be in its 94th year without the 
fi nancial contributions of our member companies, or the valuable time of our volunteer 
leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Eshelman
President and Chief Executive Offi cer

Welcome to San Antonio!














